
“BESTSELLER’s response”, 6 December 2022 

Thank you for the continuous engagement around working conditions in 

the garment industry, in Myanmar and in other regions globally. And 

providing us with space to comment and contribute. 

Regarding overall management of labour rights in Myanmar, 

BESTSELLER has – as you know – significantly increased our capacity 

(manpower and resources) at our local office in Yangon in order to 

operate under heightened due-diligence in the country. We take any 

concrete allegations regarding our supply chain very seriously and will 

continue to engage with all national and international stakeholders 

focused on improving working conditions to get a better understanding of 

the situation when such allegations are raised. 

Regarding Great One Myanmar Co. Ltd, please note that we exited this 

factory some time back, and no longer have any commercial links with 

them.  

 


